
Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Summer 2018      Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 
 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

This term our topic is Bugs and 

Shrubs. The children have really 

enjoyed the story The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar and have 

been working really hard on their 

writing and mark making.  

 

In Maths this term we have been 

looking at number work. The 

children have been counting, 

making sets, finding the numerals 

and using dice to play games.  

 

We have also started our forest 

school session this term and 

already the children are 

confident getting wet and 

muddy. Some of the children’s 

favourite activity is filling mud 

holes with water and jumping in 

them, some like climbing trees 

and some like finding worms. We 

are very proud of all the children 

at the forest listening to 

instructions to keep themselves 

safe. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
Benjamin is now joining in with all 

lessons in the classroom. What a 

star.  

 

Friday 25th May 2018 – last day of term  

Monday 4th June 2018 – First day of term.  



 

The children are fantastic at the 

forest and are learning how to stay 

safe there.    


